
The Center for Family Planning Research is
looking for women ages 18-40 who are willing to
undergo a pelvic ultrasound for a research study.

Study participation will
involve 1-2 visits at

Magee-Womens Hospital.
Eligible participants may
be compensated up to

$50.

CoSMIC STUDY
Collection of Samples for Model Innovation and Creation

This research study will
help build a model that

may be useful for
developing new and less
expensive medicines for
women's reproductive

health.

Interested?
Call
Text
Web

(412) 641-5496

"JoinCFPR" to (412) 999-2758

www.birthcontrolstudies.org


